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22nd January 2013
FROM VIVIAN GAKII 
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN
Dear Sponsor Maria,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Happy New Year and we wish you a blessed year 2013!
Vivian has been a good girl, polite shy one, and she was happy getting her Christmas gifts. 

She enjoyed her Christmas dinner with her school friends. Vivian was very happy with her new dress and shoes. She told me “Madam Lucy buys me black goggles,” She took her pictures with great style.
Vivian has joined her new class, promising you she will do well, she is good in health. 

Thank you.
Regard,

Lucy Odipo.

